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Friday 4th July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils 

As we approach the final few weeks of this term, I would like to inform you of some of the 
upcoming events the children are very much looking forward to happening. 

1. Maple Leavers' Party – Tuesday 15th July 

• Food – we kindly ask year 6 parents/carers to supply a range of savoury foods for the 
party and year 5 parents/carers to supply a range of sweet treats – please remember we 
are a nut free school. Please send in contributions on the morning of the party or at the 
end of the school day.  

• Children are to arrive in the front playground between 5:45-6:00 PM. 

• Dress Code: party clothes. Children are to wear whatever party clothes they feel 
comfortable in. There is no requirement for a suit or prom dress. Please bear in mind the 
hall gets very warm.  

• The event will conclude at 8:00 PM. If your child is to walk home, please let a member of 
staff know when you drop them off or send a written letter in during the day.  

 
2. Shirt Signing Day – Thursday 17th July 

• If your child wishes to take part in this event, please ensure they bring in a white shirt for 
their classmates and teachers to sign. 

• The shirt should be brought in on the day (or before) but not worn to school. 

 
3. Return of School Books 

• We kindly request that you check for any schoolbooks at home and return to the school 
before the end of term. 
 

4. Leavers’ Service at St.Ethelberts Church – Friday 18th July 
• Please join us in the church at 1pm where the year 6 leavers will share their memories 

and receive a gift from the Friends.  
• School finishes for pupils at 2pm. If you are not at the service, please ensure your child 

is collected at 2pm from the back playground. 
 
We appreciate your continued support in ensuring a successful end to the term for all our pupils.  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss May
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